KINDERGARTEN NEWSLETTER
MRS. FRIAR
01-21-22
Word of the Week: respect
Needs/News:  Volunteering has been postponed due to the rise in Covid cases.  If you would like to donate to our 100th Day Helping Hands, please send in canned goods or any nonperishable item before January 26th.  During Literacy Week, your child will need to have a book in his/her backpack.  Mrs. B will announce “D.E.A.R” (drop everything and read) each day during that week.  Everyone will drop the task at hand and read for 5 minutes.  On Thursday, 27th, your child can dress up as his/her favorite book character.
Recap of the Week:  I have made up tests with multiple students.  We talked about the letter Rr and reviewed sight words from this unit, in reading.  We took our Unit 5 reading test and will begin Unit 6 next week.  In math, we have started our subtraction chapter.  Please review with your child the words minus, take away, and difference.  Our afternoons have been busy with make up work and reviewing MLK, Jr. Over the weekend, if you have a chance, help your child notice the position of the sun during different parts of the day.  We will be discussing this in class.
Upcoming: 
Sight words: for, no
Letter: Ee and present tense verbs
01/20 – report cards available
01/24 – 01/28 – Literacy Week (have a book ready to read daily)
01/26 – 100th day of school (special activities forthcoming)
01/27 – Dress like your favorite book character
01/28 – “A” honor roll and morning mile presentation
01/31 – Mrs. Fawcett’s birthday 
02/19 – 5 Points of Life Kids Marathon
02/22 – Happy “Two’s” Day – dress up day
Art News
Threatened butterflies, pencil art

P.E. News
Students worked on movement and teamwork activities
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